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From: Kristy Rusher 
Sent: Thursday, 24 August 2017 11:17 a.m.
To: 'libby.wilson@fairfaxmedia.co.nz'
Cc: Andrea Jones; lgoima
Subject: Information Request
 
Hi Libby,
 
You recently asked if DCC had adopted the living wage.
In 2012 DCC moved its salary structure so that all staff were receiving a wage that was at or
 above the level of a living wage as it was then defined.  We did so after consultation with staff.
   We recently took steps to lift lowest wages back to the updated living wage level again earlier
 this year.  One union has agreed to this in the collective bargaining process and the others are in
 negotiations at present.
 

Regards,
Kristy Rusher
Manager Civic and Legal, Corporate Services
Dunedin City Council/Kaunihera-a-rohe o Otepoti
 
 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000; Fax: 03 474 3594 
Email: kristy.rusher@dcc.govt.nz
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